
Calling all parents or caregivers with child support experience!

Are you a parent or caregiver who has either paid or received child support? Would you

like to help improve the system? If your answer is yes, we have an opening on the

Governor-appointed Child Support Commission

(https://cdhs.colorado.gov/child-support-commission) and would love for you to apply

at https://www.colorado.gov/governor/boards-commissions by April 15, 2023.

We are working to diversify all boards and commissions across Colorado and

including family voices is vital to making positive lasting change.

I’m also happy to speak to anyone that would like more information.

Kathryn LePome, Advisor to the Commission

1575 Sherman St., Denver, CO 80203

Kathryn.LePome@state.co.us

303.319.5550
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